
 

 

Deployment Communication 
Ohio SACWIS-RTIS Hotfix Release 4.31.1 

 
Background  

Ohio SACWIS & Ohio RTIS Release 4.31.0 was deployed into production on Thursday, January 

18, 2024. A critical issue was subsequently found against Best Interest functionality within the 

Finance Module post-deployment that is preventing agencies from being reimbursed and requires 

immediate attention.   

 

Contents of Deployment 

Best Interest rulings will correctly pull into Eligibility records. For records that are in a Pending 

status, users will see the Best Interest ruling and can calculate Eligibility as usual. For any 

agencies that may have saved an Eligibility record with an Eligible status of ‘No’ due to the Best 

Interest ruling not correctly displaying, the record can be created in error and recreated as usual.  

 

Deployment Details  

Hotfix Release 4.31.1 will be deployed into the production environment on Thursday, February 

15, 2024.    

 

Deployment Resources  

N/A  

 

 

If you have questions pertaining to this Deployment Communication, please contact Children 

Services Customer Support at https://odjfs2.my.site.com/CustomerCareCenter. 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fodjfs2.my.site.com%2FCustomerCareCenter&data=05%7C02%7CTanya.L.Hollen%40childrenandyouth.ohio.gov%7Ca845a824b9ef46d1229b08dc2b12087f%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C638432603675575374%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dLenT7WOR5rnvx1ACmXheCIBy%2Bell%2BeLvhaML0G2jFA%3D&reserved=0

